Minutes of the Trustees of the Trust Funds
July 17, 2023

Present were Dana Wells, lilletta Jarvis, and Arlene Bassett,
We initialed the copies of payments made since the May meeting.

We are reqUired to keep one bank account open. We have not been
happy with Santander, lately. Dana will look into switching that
account to another local bank.

Three Bearings is having some internet problems. We are to respond to
any emails received, so that we all receive them. They are working on
fixing the glitch.

Our next meeting will be on Monday, September 18, 2023 at 6:00 pm.

Respectfully Submitted:
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Arlene Bassett - Secretary



